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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: Primary care working arrangements; PSNC webinars; cyber technology factsheet.

Updated working arrangements for primary care 
Following England's move to step 4 of the Government’s COVID-19 response on Monday (19th July 2021), NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) issued a letter to all primary care contractors outlining their continuing expectations across primary care in relation to access, infection prevention and control, and continuing contractual arrangements. 
The NHSE&I letter notes that until further notice, the existing COVID-19 Infection Prevention Control (IPC) guidance continues to apply in healthcare settings and that all primary care contractors, including community pharmacies, should continue to follow this guidance. 

Read more about the NHSE&I letter

Dates for your diary: PSNC webinars 
We would like to draw your attention to two upcoming webinars hosted by PSNC. These online events are part of an educational series aiming to make our guidance more accessible and provide pharmacy professionals with the opportunity to have their questions answered live.  
Rural Regulations workshop
Monday 26th July, 2.00-4.00pm
PSNC's Rural Regulations workshop aims to provide an introduction to the regulatory framework and bust some of the myths that exist. It will cover controlled localities, reserved locations, historic rights, outline consent and more. Book your place here. 
Dispensing Controlled Drugs webinar
Tuesday 27th July, 7.00-8.00pm
This one-hour webinar aims to provide staff working in community pharmacy settings with information on dispensing, endorsing and submission of Controlled Drug (CD) prescriptions. Book your place here.

Using cyber technology factsheet
PSNC has worked with NHSX to produce a factsheet about the range of digital communications tools available to help provide patient care, particularly during the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. We hope these top tips on using cyber technology are beneficial for community pharmacy teams.

Download a copy of this factsheet 
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